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WA 8325

Ms. Karen Dimen, P. Eng.
Reservoir Engineer

Atcor Ltd.

600, 800-6 Avenue S.W.
Calgary, Alberta

T2P 3G3

Dear Ms, Dimen:

RE: APPLICATION FOR CONCURRENT PRODUCTION
RIGEL HALFWAY “R” POOL

This acknowledges receipt of your application dated February 24, 1995,
requesting a concurrent production scheme approval for the subject single well
pool.

We wish to advise that the well ¢c-77-1/94-A-10 (WA 8325) has now been
reclassified from an oil well to a gas well due to its production performance. At
this time, ¢-77-1 is the only well completed in the Rigel Halfway “R” pool.
Consequently, your request for a concurrent scheme approval for Rigel Halfway
“R” pool is considered inappropriate.

Please note that a daily gas allowable (DGA) is not required to produce this gas
well. :

Yours sincerely,

—
P.S. Attariwala
Supervisor, Reservoir Engineering

Engineering and Operations Branch
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